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Telehealth Coverage 

 
Get started using your Telehealth benefits. Telehealth can help you and your families utilize your health 

benefits and avoid a trip to a medical office.  

 

The Ironworkers District Council of New England Welfare Fund has established a telehealth solution powered 

by Teladoc through Tufts Health Plan. With telehealth from Teladoc, members can access U.S.-based, board-

certified providers for general medical needs and diagnoses from anywhere in the world for $0 copay. Members 

can contact a Teladoc doctor 24/7 if they’re concerned about their symptoms or have questions about 

Coronavirus, as well as any other medical related issues.   

 

To access your telehealth benefits for Behavioral Health you should contact Modern Assistance Program at  

671-774-0331. Telehealth copay visits through MAP are $0 copay for Covid-19 related visits and a $5 copay for 

other telehealth visits. 

 

Your current providers may offer telehealth services, ask your primary care provider or any other provider you 

prefer to use, if they do. All out-of-pocket costs for telehealth visits related to Coronavirus will be waived for 

the duration of this COVID-19 situation and the copay for other illnesses will be $20. 

Please review the attached flyer from Tufts Health Plan to find instructions on how to utilize Teladoc for 

yourself and your covered dependents. 

 

Please contact the Fund Office at 617-265-3757 or Iron Clad at 617-436-3500 with any questions on your 

benefits. 

 The Trustees of the Welfare, Pension and Annuity Fund are continuing to monitor the current situation closely 

and reviewing all options to be sure you have access to your benefits and receive the continued service our 

members deserve.   

 


